
 

 
 
 
MBSHC Circular Letter 01/2015                                  24 March 2015 

 
 
Subject : Announcement of the MBSHC19 Meeting. 
 
Ref.  : Report of the MBSHC18. 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
1. I am pleased to announce that the 19th meeting of the MBSHC will take place in Sheraton Hotel, 
Batumi/Georgia between 30 June and 02 July 2015 in accordance with the decision MBSHC18-08 in ref.  
It is kindly requested from the members/observers to inform the MBSHC Chair (Turkey-info@shodb.gov.tr 
and egunsay@shodb.gov.tr) and the Host Nation (Georgia-info@hydrography.ge) regarding the 
participation to the meeting as soon as possible. Logistics information and the letter of invitation (upon 
request) will be provided by Georgia. 
 
2. The provisional agenda of the meeting is given in Annex-A and the programme of the meeting will be 
circulated in due course. It is also kindly requested from the members/observers to provide the Chair with 
the national reports, submission papers and the comments/proposals for the Provisional Agenda no later 
than 29 May 2015. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Proje Sb.Yzb.E.GÜNSAY      : 
Hrt.Ürt.Ş.Md.Yb.B.GÜRSES     : 
DAÜ.Grp.Bşk.Vek.Alb.H.KUŞLAROĞLU  : 
 
 
                   Erhan GEZGİN         
                   Captain PhD  
                    Director, TN-ONHO (Chairman, MBSHC) 
 
 
Annex-A (Provisional Agenda) 
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